
Is Your Child About 

To Become 

A Hubbard Hurricane?  

  

 

An Open House will be held for  

Future GRADE 3 Hubbard Students and Parents 

 

Where:      Hubbard Avenue Elementary School  

When:     Thursday, June 8th from 6:00-7:00 pm 

 

Come and Meet our Staff 

Learn About our Programs and Activities 

Become a Hubbard Volunteer 

 

Door Prizes, Learning & Fun Guaranteed 

Bring your child as your guide partner! 

 

 

 

 


